NOTICE CONCERNING PROPOSED BUDGET
MOUNTAIN WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT

NOTICE is hereby given that a proposed budget will be submitted to the Board of
Directors of the Mountain Water and Sanitation District for the ensuing year of 2020; that a copy
of such proposed budget will be filed in the office of the District located at 12365 Highway 285,
Conifer, Colorado, 80433, where the same is open for public inspection; that the proposed
budget will be discussed at the Special meeting on October 15 at 5:30 PM located at the District
Office at 12365 US HWY 285, Conifer, and at the regular meeting of the Board of Directors on
November 5, and that final action on the 2020 budget is anticipated to be taken at the November
19, 2019 meeting. Any interested elector within the District, may at any time prior to the final
adoption of the budget, inspect the budget and file or register any objections thereto. All
meetings will be held at the District office which is adjacent to the District’s wastewater
treatment plant, Jocated approximately 450 feet east of the intersection of Kings Valley Drive
and the Highway 285 Frontage Road.
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